
 

Year 2 Newsletter 
Friday 1st October 2021 

 

Our Christian Value this week is Thankfulness.  
Who, or what, are you thankful for? 

 
 
Hello Parents and Carers, 
 
Learning This Week 
This week we have enjoyed exploring the story ‘Katie Morag and the Big Boy Cousins’ by Mairi Hedderwick. 
We have been looking at adjectives and identified and used them in sentences to add description to written 
sentences.  
 
In our maths work we have been investigating place value using concrete materials to make and identify 
numbers to 50 and 100, partitioned numbers into tens and ones and found one more and one less than a given 
two-digit number. 
 
In our RE activities we have been exploring special books and in our Science work, we have been investigating 
‘stinky’ pots and identifying smells. 
 
Learning Next Week  
Next week we will begin looking at the Bible as a holy book for Christians in our RE activities and will investigate 
our senses of taste and hearing. 
In English we will be retelling, planning and writing our own stories and finding ten more and ten less for a given 
number, counting in tens and completing number sequences in our maths work. 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 7th October – Harvest Appeal Non-uniform Activity Day 
Sunday 10th October – Harvest Service St. Christopher’s Church 
Monday 11th October – Open Evening 
Friday 22nd October – School closes for half term 
 
Homework 
Please complete and return on Monday. 
Spellings – set by Miss Courtney 
Maths – Place Value – One less and one more 
English – Adjectives – writing a description applying adjectives 
Reading – 10 min daily. Please sign your child’s reading record. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Congratulations 

 
Christian Value for Thankfulness 1/10/21 - Erin 

Curriculum Award 1/10/21 – Kobi 
Star Writer – Rhema 
Star Reader - Archie 

 
Please contact us via the following emails if you have any queries:  
 
class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Thank you, 
Mrs Ramsay and Miss Courtney 
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Bishop’s Harvest Appeal 2021  
This year we are supporting the Bishop’s Harvest Appeal to support the work 
of the ‘Mosamaria’ Charity based in Bloemfontein, South Africa.  
The charity supports families and children affected by HIV/AIDs. They provide 
food, support and education for the children – providing a happy place where 
they can thrive and grow. 
We are hoping to raise enough money to replace their Wi-Fi connection and 
possibly other supplies that were stolen recently. 
We will be holding a special fund raising day next week to support this worthy 
cause and ask for a donation of £3 per child (£5 per family). 
The children can come to school in their own clothes and our theme is the 
colours of the South African flag. Your child will receive a flower bulb to bring 
home and grow on,have a cake to enjoy along with other activities for your 
child to take part in throughout the day. 
Thank you for your generosity. 
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